

West Islip Breast Cancer Coalition for Long Island, Inc.

Awareness & Education • Community Outreach • Political Advocacy • Supports Research • Fundraising

November 2, 2018

BOARD MEMBERS

Margaret Campise President

Evelyn Demers, LPN Vice-President

Lori Monteith Treasurer

Diane Fontana Recording Secretary

Joanne Marquardt Research Advocate

Mae Blum

Mary Anne Iannizoto

Judy Resnick

Cathy Weingarten

Advisory Council

Dr. Anthony J. Capizzi MD, PC, FACS

Dr. Hene Seiden Gewirtz MD FACOG

Dr. Stephen U. Harris MD, FACS

Dr. Johnny Kao

MD

Dr. John J. Loscalzo MD

Joel Resnick

Long Island Charities Foundation, Inc.

585 Broadhollow Road Melville, NY 11747

Dear George,

Thank you for your generous donation of

The West Islip Coalition for Long Island, Inc. cannot begin to tell you how much your kindness is appreciated. Your donation will be put to good use, helping us support our Lend A Helping Hand Program.

Our Lend A Helping Hand Program helps relieve some of the stresses and demands of everyday life, for women undergoing chemo or radiation therapy for breast or gynecological cancer, or receiving post-operative breast cancer care, without treatment. For these women, many daily tasks that go unnoticed by most of us, become obstacles in their path to restored health. Through donations, we can provide the assistance to lessen and in many instances, eliminate these stressors.

Hon. Angie M. Carpenter Your continued generosity is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Margaret Campise

Margaret Campise

President

WIBCC FOR LONG ISLAND, INC.





TERRY FARRELL FIREFIGHTERS FUND

A 501(c) (3) registered charity tax I.D. # 56-2512213
510 Grumman Road West Bethpage NY 11714
516-783-1996 (office) 516-840-8830 (cell)

terryfund@terryfund.org www.terryfund.org

November 11, 2018

George Waldbauer, Chairman Long Island Charities Foundation Melville, NY 11747

Dear Chairman Waldbauer and Members of the Board,

My brothers and I established a charity organization in 2002 in honor of Terry Farrell, former Chief of the Hicksville and Dix Hills Fire Departments. As you know, Terry was also a member of Rescue 4/FDNY who along with 342 of his brother firefighters was murdered on 9/11/01. We had hoped to raise \$500 to \$1000 every year for a scholarship in his name. Since the beginning of our Fund we have given out over \$3,220,000.00 in direct financial aid to the families of firefighters across this Nation and we now operate 17 chapters across the United States. In addition, the Fund has been able to distribute over \$4,230,000.00 in surplus gear and apparatus to those departments in need.

Due directly to the generous support of Long Island Charities we continue to grow. On behalf of our Fund, I want to thank the entire Board for such a wonderful and very generous donation. Your support will improve the lives of first responders across the Nation. If there is anything, I can do to repay your kindness please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly

September 11, 2001 may have taken the firefighter but due to your help and support his spirit and that of his brother first responders will live on.

Sincerely

Brian J. Farrell, Chairman



November 12, 2018

Mr. George Waldbauer Chairman of the Board Long Island Charities Foundation 585 Broadhollow Road Melville, NY 11747

Dear George,

I write to thank you, board member Jim DiGiovanni and the entire Board of Directors of the Long Island Charities Foundation for your generous donation of Mercy Haven.

We are extremely grateful that you join us in our most crucial work for those living with severe, persistent mental illness in our care. In this time of increasing demand we appreciate your commitment to our mission even more.

Once again, I thank you for your consistent and vital financial support for our works of Mercy. Best wishes for a happy and healthy holiday season!

Sincerely,

S. Pat Griffith, LMSW, D.Min.

Executive Director

■ CHAIRPERSON Dorothy Overton

■ VICE CHAIRPERSON Patrick T. Collins

* TREASURER Ronald J. Eagar

■ SECRETARY Fred Brendel

■ IDIRECTORS
Ninonde Cabrol
Domenico Ciaccio
Paul Conefty
Jim DiGiovanni
Edward Grayson
Denise Green-Jackson
Patrick J. Hickey
Anthony A. Lauto
Jane Macina
Thomas Quigley

Mark Sandberg Jessica Totino

Douglas Russell

■ ADVISORY COUNCIL

Jacqueline Bendick
Katherine Connors
Patrick Demery
Denise Watson-Farley
Bryan J. Farrell
Charles Ferraro
John Healy
Eileen Hickey
Douglas Manditch
Mary McGrory
Joyce Racanelli
Msgr. John Rowan
Kathleen Scanlon

■ EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR S. Patricia Griffith, D.Min., LMSW



Board of Trustees

Officers

Jennifer Cona, Esq., Chair Managing Partner, Genser Dubow Genser & Cona LLP

Thomas J. Killeen, Esq., Vice-Chair Attorney

Todd H. Hesekiel, Esq., Secretary Partner, McLaughlin & Stern, LLP Nicholas Lazzaruolo, Treasurer

Managing Partner, Grant Thornton, LLP

Members

Carmine Asparro

Principal, OnPoint Partners

Kevin J. Dwyer

Senior Vice President, SupplyLogic

Paul Eibeler

Chairman, COKeM International Ltd.

Brian Emmert, Sr.

CFO, Jetro / Restaurant Depot

Executive Director
Victoria Cohen, LCSW

LONG ISLAND ALZHEIMER'S FOUNDATION

Our mission is "to help improve the quality of life for those living with Alzheimer's disease and their caregivers."

November 12, 2018

Mr. George Waldbauer Long Island Charities 585 Broadhollow Rd Melville, NY 11747-5014

Dear Mr. Waldbauer,

Thank you so much for having me at The Long Island Charities Dinner and thank you for the generous support you have bestowed upon the Long Island Alzheimer's Foundation over the many years. I was so grateful to spend the evening with you and our many deserving Long Island charities.

At its heart, the Long Island Alzheimer's Foundation is about improving the quality of life for those living with Alzheimer's disease and their caregivers. So, it was with deep gratitude that we received your very kind donat:

. Thank you.

Your contribution will directly help Alzheimer's families when they need us the most. Individuals suffering with this devastating disease can benefit from cognitive stimulation and enjoy dancing, music and exercise in our social adult day program. For caregivers, it means attending our caregiver support groups where they can share feelings, ideas and talk with others who share the same challenges.

Whether helping families access our day programs, in-home respite or providing compassion and resources through a simple conversation, the Long Island Alzheimer's Foundation will be there, thanks to you. And in turn, we will help individuals and families struggling with Alzheimer's find "life worth living" after the diagnosis.

Thank you for supporting others through the Long Island Alzheimer's Foundation.

Sincerely,

Jenna Caroccia, CFRE

Director of Development

P.S. We're here for you too if a loved one or friend needs our services. Please don't hesitate to get in touch with us by calling (516) 767-6856

Important tax statement: This letter serves as your receipt for tax purposes. Long Island Alzheimer's Foundation is a 501(c)3 tax-exempt, publicly supported organization, our tax ID number is 11-2926958. Unless noted above, you have not received goods or services in exchange for your gift and your gift is fully tax deductible for federal income tax purposes. We suggest you consult with your tax advisor for complete information about the tax deductibility of your gift. Should you have any questions, please contact Long Island Alzheimer's Foundation 516-767-6856. The official registration and financial information for Long Island Alzheimer's Foundation may be obtained from the New York Department of State by calling (212) 417-5800. Registration does not imply endorsement.



a 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization dedicated to helping families with children affected by CHDs

November 20, 2018

LI Charities Foundation, Inc. 585 Broadhollow Road Melville, NY 11747

Ladies and Gentlemen:

We wish to extend our gratitude for your donation of

ort of Gavin's Got Heart.

We greatly appreciate your generosity. Your donation will be directed towards initiatives that Gavin's Got Heart has embraced, including the following:

- Family Sponsorships We support families with children affected by congenital heart defects to alleviate financial burdens. To date, Gavin's Got Heart has sponsored 53 local heart families and donated over \$260,000 to them.
- Continued Care Program This program was put in place to support Gavin's Got Heart families as they continue their difficult journey caring for a child with a CHD.
- Smile Sacks Gavin's Got Heart donates these care packages to families of cardiac patients spending time in the
 neonatal and pediatric intensive care units of the hospital, with an emphasis on offering support to the
 parents/caregivers of these patients.
- Red Blanket Initiative Gavin's Got Heart's hospital outreach program donates cozy red blankets to cardiac patients admitted to the neonatal and pediatric intensive care units of the hospital.
- BEAT Program —Developed by Southside Hospital/North Shore LIJ Health System, this program offers free heart health screenings and CPR/AED training for students in grades 9-12. Gavin's Got Heart has donated \$30,000 to this initiative thus far, funding 9 screening dates.

On behalf of Gavin's Got Heart, thank you again for contributing to our efforts to help spread awareness about congenital heart defects and help families with children affected by CHDs. Your generosity is truly appreciated!

With heartfelt gratitude,

Terri Drossos Secretary

Gavin's Got Heart is a federally recognized 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. Your contribution may be tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous donation.

PO Box 295, Islip, New York 11751 p: 631.716.56GH • f: 631.647.8598 • info@gavinsgotheart.org www.gavinsgotheart.org





North Shore-LIJ Health System is now Northwell Health

Department of Surgery

Medical Directors:

Pamela Gallagher, MD Gerardo Romeo, DDS, MD 10/5/2018

Nursing Coordination:

Linda Dunckley, RN

Plastic Surgery:

Pamela Gallagher, MD Rachel Ruotolo, MD Nicholas Bastidas, MD Frederick Lukash, MD

Long Island Charities Foundation Inc.

Mr. George Waldbauer 585 Broadhollow Road

Oral Surgery:

Stephen Sachs, DDS Michael Schwartz, DDS Jay Neugarten, DDS, MD

Salvatore Ruggiero, DMD, MD Elisheva Rosenfeld, DDS, MD Gerardo Romeo, DDS, MD

Orthodontists:

Michael Wininger, DDS Ira Goldberg, DDS

Prosthodontics:

Frank Tuminelli, DMD

Otolaryngologist:

Lee P. Smith, MD Joshua Silverman, MD Lisa DeMarco, NP Marsha LoCastro, NP

Genetics:

Joyce Fox, MD David Hyman, MD Donna Blumenthal, CGC

Speech and Hearing:

llene Schiano, MS, CCC-SLP

Melville, NY 11747

Dear Mr. Waldbauer;

We would like to thank you for your donation to the Hagedorn Cleft Palate and Craniofacial Center. The funds that you have donated year after year are used to purchase the specialty feeding bottles for children born with facial differences. These bottles can cost up to \$22.00 each. We thank you from the bottom of our hearts. These bottles are given away free to our patients.

We are inspired by and appreciative of our supporters whose selfless giving allows us to grow and continue our mission of providing services to those children in need. On behalf of the children, their parents and the Cleft Palate Team, please accept our heartfelt thanks for your generosity. Please remember that all donations are tax deductible.

Sincerely.





November 9, 2018

Mr. George Waldbauer Chairman of the Board Long Island Charities Foundation Inc 585 Broadhollow Road Melville, NY 11747

Dear Mr. Waldbauer,

Thank you for your gift of the Hagedorn Cleft Palate and Craniofacial Center at North Shore University Hospital, a member of Northwell Health. Your support helps us make the impossible, possible for our patients.

Philanthropy helps us transform the way we care for patients and elevates the way we practice medicine. Support from donors like you has allowed North Shore University Hospital to grow from a community hospital into the region's newest heart, liver and kidney transplantation center. Thanks to philanthropy, we are able to provide a full range of medical and surgical services that are tailored to the needs of the patients and families we serve throughout our community.

Your gift helps us reinvent the standards of health care for everyone and we're grateful to you. Every gift to Northwell Health supports our ambitious Outpacing the Impossible campaign. Thank you for believing in us and for sharing our commitment to provide the highest level of care to the more than 2 million people we serve.

Sincerely,

Brian T. Lally

Senior Vice President

Chief Development Officer

P.S. This letter serves as a receipt for your gift in the amount n accordance with IRS regulations, Northwell Health acknowledges that no goods or services were provided for your contribution.

Northwell Health is a nonprofit organization supported by the people and communities we serve.



BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President Clinton Moore Vice President Development Jose Morales Vice President Education & Awareness

Terri Schleuder Vice President Family Support

Jen Wyman

Vice President Research

Vice President Re Christy Greeley Secretary Ina Gardner Treasurer Jenni Sexstone Directors Aimer Adelmann

Carol Hughes Marybeth Krummenacker

Marybeth Krummen Jeff Larimore Jennifer Loglisci John Maccarone Jenni Sexstone Herberth Sigler Stephanie Sorensen Larry Thomas Pam Woodward

Executive Director Christy Greeley

Scientific Review Board Chairperson William A. Gahl, M.D., Ph.D. Membership Frederick Kaskel, M.D., Ph.D. Robert Kleta, MD, PhD Craig B. Langman, M.D. Roslyn B. Mannon, M.D. Richard Simon, M.D. Jess G. Thoene, M.D.

Medical Advisory Committee Corinne Antignac, MD, Ph.D. Rachel Bishop, M.D. Donald Cairns. Ph.D. Ranjan Dohil, M.D. Ewa Elenberg, M.D Patrick Gipson, M.D. Paul Goodyer, M.D. Larry Greenbaum, M.D., PhD. Julie Ingelfinger, M.D. Minnie Sarwal, M.D Mihir Thacker, M.D.. Susan Thomas M.D. Doris A. Trauner, M.D.

Professional Advisory Committee Maya Doyle, LCSW-R William Newsome, Esq. 11/23/2018

Amount of Donation

Long Island Charities Foundation Inc. 585 Broadhollow Road Melville, New York 11747

Check Number:

On behalf of the Cystinosis Research Network (CRN) and the families we serve, thank you for your donation.

Your kindness and support are helping us in our mission of supporting and advocating for continued research and providing family support and education programs. CRN's mission is to fund and advocate cystinosis research, provide family support; and educate the public and medical communities about cystinosis.

Cystinosis Research Network programs include:

- Research: CRN promotes and supports research that will lead to a better understanding, improved treatments, and a cure for cystinosis. We support international scientific meetings which bring together cystinosis researchers and clinicians. We also support a clinical fellowship at the National Institutes of Health which is training clinical experts in the disease.
- Awareness and Education: CRN maintains a website to improve awareness and education of cystinosis to be utilized as a resource for families and the public. We publish fact sheets and brochures. We maintain a cystinosis medical library and distribute the most current information to cystinosis families and their physicians.
- Family Support: CRN provides resources and information for families affected by cystinosis. Programs include support group, networking, toll free number, website, news letter and family conferences.

This letter will serve as your receipt for tax purposes. Please consult with your tax advisor as to the deductibility of your donation. Thank you again for your support of our efforts to provide hope for a bright future for all children and adults with cystinosis.

With gratitude and best wishes,

Clinton Moore

Clinton Moore President Cystinosis Research Network, Inc. 302 Whytegate Court Lake Forest, IL 60045 USA Toll Free: 866-276-3669 Fax: 847-235-2773



Madonna Heights

Extraordinary reach. Unconditional care. Life-changing results.

November 16, 2018

Mr. Peter H. Volberg Long Island Charities Foundation 585 Broadhollow Road Melville, NY 11747

Dear Peter,

o SCO Family of Services Madonna Heights. Thank you so much for your recent donation of Your contribution will help support the vital programs and services Madonna Heights provides that teach, strengthen and encourage young and adult women to heal from trauma.

Your generosity truly makes a difference in the lives of the women we serve, a majority of who have experienced more challenges than most of us can even imagine.

SCO Madonna Heights helps achieve life-changing results through our shelter, school and therapeutic programs, and it is through the kindness of friends like you that we can continue to help those that need us most. margar and star of ours
the hors foundle guerous
four incredit!

Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

Brian R. Leidy

Assistant Executive Director, Institutional Advancement



Board of Directors

Executive Committee

Marty Lyons Founder & Chairman

Edward Powers

President
Philip Lyons

Vice President Edward DuPre Treasurer

John DeFranza Secretary

Ernest Vomero, MD Chief Medical Advisor

William Corbett, Jr. Member at Large

Peter Michalewicz Member at Large

Members of the Board

Chapter Presidents Murray Legg, AL Richard Lyons, FL Eileen Mayer, LI-NY Lynne D'Eramo, NC Shaun Assael, NC

Paul Avvento Steve Kuperschmid Warren Larkin George Lewis Cindy McLoughlin John Nitti

Honorary Board Members

John Bransfield, Jr. Mario Caracappa John R. Gaudio Donald Gregory John Schmitt Ken Schroy Rick Shonter Chip Smith November 15, 2018

Mr. Thomas Magno

Long Island Charities Foundation

585 Broadhollow Road Melville, NY 11747

Dear Mr. Magno:

On behalf of everyone at The Marty Lyons Foundation and especially the children, I wish to express our appreciation for your continued support and recent donation.

We received and processed your gift of :

It is because of the efforts by supporters like you that we have granted over 7,500 wishes in the last 36 years and can continue our mission to fulfill more. It is our hope that no child deserving of a special wish is denied the opportunity to dream. Your support will help us to bring smiles and joy to many children diagnosed with a life-threatening or terminal illness.

Once again, on behalf of our special children, thank you for your kindness, compassion and generosity.

Sincerely,

Board of Directors

Treasurer

ED:sw

PS: This donation is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law. Please keep this written acknowledgement for your records.

Cc: George Waldbauer, Chairman Peter Volberg, President

Edward & Du Pris

